
Upcoming Events 
School Council Meeting – June 3 6:00PM  

Grade 8 Commencement – June 17 (revised date) 

 
Sunday, May 11 

To all mothers/caregivers/parents in 
the SWL community, wishing you a 

beautiful day! 

Community Weekly Time Lion 

Hear us Roar 

May 12 - May 16 
Armenian Heritage Month 

Asian Heritage Month 

Jewish Heritage Month 

Polish Heritage Month 

Speech and Hearing Month 

Sexual Assault Awareness and Prevention Month 

 

Monday, May 12 Day 1 EQAO occurring this week (Grade 3 & 6) 

• Grade 8 students (group with Ms. Miron) at Glendale 

Tuesday, May 13 Day 2  

Wednesday, May 14 Day 3 • Fire Drill Today 

Thursday, May 15 Day 4 5PM-6:30PM Open House  
 

• All classrooms open for family visits 

• Scholastic Books for sale in Learning 

Commons 

• Ice Cream for sale $2.00 (fundraising toward 

student hands on instructional materials) 

• Croc charms $1.00 for sale (Grade 8 

commencement fundraising)  

Friday, May 16 Day 5  Junior Soccer Tournament at SWL  



Mental Health Recognition (May 5-9 
 

Students recognized Mental Health Awareness this week at SWL. 
 
* Meditation Monday: The Healthy Action Team (HAT) visited classrooms with 
meditation bead bracelets for staff and students. 
 
* Talk About It Tuesday: Students had time for self-reflection and discussion of 
self care. 
 
* Wellness Wednesday: Movement sessions in the gym with the HAT team: 
 
* Thoughtful Thursday: Sidewalk chalk affirmations during both nutrition breaks. 
  
* Fantastic Friday: Participate in a fun school-wide scavenger hunt to wrap up the 
week.  
 

Thank you, students, for supporting mental wellness at SWL! 

 
 

Open House – May 15  
5PM – 6:30PM 

 
Families are invited to our Spring SWL Open House on Thursday, May 15 from 
5PM-6:30PM.  Families can visit their child’s classroom to observe student 
achievement, check out our Learning Commons area and purchase Scholastic 
Books and other reading materials, and enjoy some treats sold by School Council 
fundraising for student hands-on instructional materials.  Our Grade 8 students 
will also be selling Croc charms as a fundraiser to support their commencement, 
and our Recreational Centre will have some materials prepared to share with our 
families as they re-open for Spring 2025!   
 

Looking forward to seeing our SWL families at our Spring Open House 
 
 

 


